
SOMEONE IN THIS
HOME IS PREGNANT

Pregnant women have been 
advised by government to stay 
at home as a precaution against 

COVID-19 (Coronavirus).
We are therefore self-isolating 

as a preventative measure.

PLEASE LEAVE
ALL DELIVERIES

For more FREE 
Self-Isolation 
resources and 
advice go to: 
www.zenesse.health


